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March 26, 2024 

TO: Governance & Policy Committee 

  
At our February meeting, CPIC approved producing a "plaque" for each school corridor 

highlighting the Parent Charter of Principles. It was agreed to have Communications confirm the 

latest version of the Parent Charter and design a coloured plaque (similar example to a conflict 

resolution plaque produced & distributed in the past)  

 

We have since received a response back from Communications (a month later after the 

original referral) they are not taking an action given a number of policies are under planned 

review by the Governance & Policy Committee. 

 

We have responded the Parent & Student Charter of Principles are not policies, they are 

decrees from the Board of Trustees after many rounds of review and stakeholder engagement. 

Our understanding is no direction has been given by the Board of Trustees nor staff, have 

raised any issues requiring a review. 

  

We would like to get confirmation from the Governance & Policy Committee, that it has 

no plans to review these Charters so that we can proceed with providing this information to 

parents in schools (as well as drawing down from our surplus). 

 

 

  

 
John Del Grande    
CPIC Chair   


